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Board Highlights for the East Central Francophone Meeting 

April 14, 2015 
 

	
  
REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

CALENDAR MAY-JUNE 
 
Marc Labonté, Secretary-Treasurer, presented an 
amended meeting calendar with nominal change.  The 
new calendar will have the May 12th meeting at École 
des Beaux-Lacs and June 9th at École du Sommet. 
 

BY-ELECTIONS 
 
The Board adopted a resolution to have the 
nomination day set to May 12th as well as the date for 
elections to be June 9th if necessary. 
 

ÉCOLE SAINTE-CATHERINE: 
REQUEST FROM PARENTS 

 
Marc Dumont, Superintendent, presented the results of 
a survey administered by school council and completed 
by the parents of Lac La Biche.  The results of the 
survey demonstrated 77% of parents were in favor of 
adding a 3rd grade to the school in the next school year.  
The results of the survey were accompanied with a letter 
from Mrs. Renée Nowicki, president of school council, 
formally requesting the addition of a 3rd and 4th grade.  
The Board supported the parents’ request for 3rd grade 
only for the ’15-’16 school year.  
 
 
 
 
 

PROVINCIAL BUDGET: 
HIGHLIGHTS AND POTENTIAL 

IMPACT 
 
The contents of various documents presented specific to 
the March 26th provincial budget were discussed.  To 
receive more detailed information regarding the 
budget’s impact an information session was held April 
15th by the ministry with board administrators.  It is 
important to note that the lack of information provided 
for this budget is unprecedented as no pre-budget 
consultations occurred with school boards.  Another 
fundamental difference is the May 5th election may create 
substantial change in the provinces and subsequently 
the Board’s budget. 
 

SUPERINTENDENT CONTRACT 

RENEWAL 
 
The Minister officially approved the renewal of the 
Superintendent’s contract. 
 

ASBA 
 
Documents presented provided information regarding 
the contentious provincial budget.  Details were shared 
on what is currently happening throughout the 
province. 
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FCSFA 
Superintendents are meeting April 23rd.  One agenda 
item in particular will discuss the possibility of revising 
Francophone Authority boundaries. 
 

FNCSF 
School Boards have until August 21st to submit 
nominations for the Jean-Robert-Gauthier award. 
 

NEXT MEETING 
 

May 12, 2015 - 4:00 p.m. 

at 

École des Beaux-Lacs 

********************* 
If you wish to subscribe to the agenda as a delegation 
or to be heard, please make your request either in 
writing or by calling the Superintendent’s office one 
week before the meetings.  
 
For more information, please contact East Central 
Francophone at 780-645-3888 or toll-free at 1-866-
645-9556. 
 


